We are very excited to host visitors once again at Claiborne & Churchill Winery! In order to reopen,
we've had to modify our tasting experience to abide by the current county and state requirements.

e We have limited seating and strongly recommend that you make a reservation to ensure we
can host your party at time of visit. You can make reservations online at
claibornechurchill.com.

e Reservations can be made for a maximum of six guests in one party.

e As always, Claiborne & Churchill is family friendly; however, your children must remain at
your table at all times. When making your reservation, children must be included in your total
headcount.

e Dogs are allowed in the garden but must be kept on a leash at all times. Only service dogs
are allowed inside our tasting room and wine cellar.

e All seating will be outdoors in our garden; however we can host guests requiring special
accommodations in our tasting room. A reservation in advance is required for the tasting
room.

e All tables and lounge seating have been spaced a minimum of six feet from the next party.
We kindly ask that you do not move any furniture during your visit.

e When you arrive, please check-in at our hostess station and a C&C team member will escort
you to your table.

e The names of all guests will be required for contact tracing.

e All C&C staff will be wearing masks at all times as well as protective gloves and will keep a
safe social distance at all times.

e We politely request that all guests and visitors wear a mask while being escorted to your
table, as well as if you need to leave your seat at any time. You may remove your mask once
seated. A mask will be provided for any guests who don't have one.

e We ask that all guests abide by 6 foot social-distancing from members outside your party at
all times.

e Hand sanitizer will be provided at check-in as well as in the restrooms.

e We will be cleaning and sanitizing all surfaces after each seating, and there will be a 30
minute delay before that table is used again.

e Restrooms will be cleaned every hour at a minimum.

e We kindly ask that you stay home if you are not feeling well, experiencing any symptoms of
COVID-19 (cough, fever, shortness of breath, or other symptoms), have been exposed to
someone that is ill, or recently travelled to a community that is a hotspot for COVID-19.

e All staff has been properly trained on how to self-screen for symptoms of COVID-19 and are
aware of the importance of not coming to work if they are sick. In addition, we will be taking
the temperature of each staff member at the beginning of their shift.

¢ By following these guidelines we can once again enjoy a pleasant and safe visit to Claiborne
& Churchill. Thank you for your cooperation; we look forward to seeing you again!

Questions? Please call us at (805) 544-4066



